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Property Owners to File Appeals 

 

Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue (ADOR) announced today that 

Mobile County property owners will have additional time to file written protests to the Mobile 

County Board of Equalization, appealing their 2012 property valuations, due to the severe 

weather conditions caused by Hurricane Isaac.   

In an order issued Sept. 6, 2012, State Revenue Commissioner Julie P. Magee extended 

the deadline from Aug. 30, 2012, to Sept. 14, 2012, to allow Mobile County property owners 

additional time to file any appeals which otherwise they would have been unable to do as a 

result of severe weather conditions caused by Hurricane Isaac.  

For more information on filing a written appeal, please contact the Mobile County Board 

of Equalization at (251) 574-8594.    
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